
 

Newsletter 

Term 3  Week 4 Thursday 12th August 2021 
Principal:  Narelle Kusabs   Deputy Principal:  Toni Webster 

Important Dates 

 

Fri 20th Aug 

SAPSASA 

Boys Soccer 4-7 

 

 

23rd - 27th Aug 

Book Week 

 

 

 
Tues 24th Aug 

9am Book Week Parade 

 

 

Tues 31 Aug - 

Wed 1 Sept 

Life Ed Sessions R-7 

 

 

Wed 8th Sept 

Governing Council 

From The Leadership Team 
 

External Review 

We have received our  school’s external school review report . It is available 

on our web site under key documents. We welcome any feedback you may 

have.  

 
Salisbury East High School Survey 

Salisbury East High School recognises the move of year 7 to high school is a 

big step for many families. They are seeking feedback from parents of year 6 

and 7 parents via the following survey link about your ideas and 

concerns.     https://forms.office.com/r/AfaEA5RdAZ .  

SEHS are offering 2 support sessions Wed 18th 9am-10am and Wed 25th 2pm-

3pm.  

 

Nature play upgrade 

Work has begun to upgrade our Nature Play area. This popular play area will  

soon contain a creek for Summer water play.  We are also adding a path to 

our established quiet area nearby.  Keep an eye out for further update 

photos. 

 

 

 

FUTURE KEY 

DATES  
 

Mon 6th Sept 

School Closure Day 

 

Thurs 16th Sept 

SAPSASA Boys and girls 

Tag Rugby 5-7 

 

Mon 20th Sept 

RAA Street Smart R-3 

 

Thurs 23rd Sept 

Sports Day 

 

Fri 24th Sept 

End of term 3 
Early 2pm dismissal 

Parent Group 

Currently Postponed 
  

School Assemblies 

Currently for students 

only 

Keller Road Primary School 

Keller Road, Salisbury East SA 5109 

Telephone: (08) 8258 3842 

Facsimile: (08) 8281 3836 

Email: dl.0632.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website: kellerrdps.sa.edu.au 

 
 

Out Of School Hours Care 
contact details 

Web: 
www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au  
 

Phone: 8155 5444 
 

Email:  
admin@happyhaven.sa.edu.au 

https://forms.office.com/r/AfaEA5RdAZ
http://kellerrdps.sa.edu.au
http://www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au/


 

 

 

When we achieve our goals we 

highlight them and record what 

term we achieved them in. 

 

To show we are proud of our achievement we 

can share the goals we have reached on our 

These are some of our 

Reading and Numeracy 

goals. 

We have been using the 

‘Literacy and Numeracy Progres-

sions’ to create personalised 

learning goals. 

We keep our goals recorded in 

Our Goal Book. 

This helps us to focus on our 

own learning. 



 

Reminders 

Book Week dress up  

Don’t forget to join us on Tuesday 24th August for our Book Week parade at 

9:00am. We will again be joined by the children from Manor Farm Kindy. 

Many of these children have already enrolled at Keller Road for 2022. Stu-

dents can come as their favourite book character. The theme for this year is 

Old Worlds, New Worlds, Other Worlds. 

Caregivers are welcome however must COVID-Safe Check in, wear a mask 

and socially distance. In the event of inclement weather the parade will be 

moved into the Hall where unfortunately caregivers are unable to attend due to COVID density require-

ments. 

 

Parent Information 



 

 

Parent Information 

Reminders 
Driving Safety 
Please observe school zone speed limits and take extra care when dropping off and picking up 

your children at school. To avoid accidents it's important for parents to follow safety rules. 

 
Many schools have drop-off zones, taxi zones, parking and u-turns to maintain a safe and orderly 

traffic flow. Safety instructions include: 

 observing school speed limits - there's a 25 km zone around schools when children are present 

 not parking in no standing zones or across school entrances 

 respecting local neighbours and their right to access their driveways 

 not double parking 

 ensuring that children exit their car onto the footpath. 

 

In addition if your child rides a bike, scooter or skateboard to school please ensure they are familiar with the road rules 

and travel to school safely obeying road rules along the way.  

 

Litter Buster Award 
Thank you and Congratulations to Benjamin from Janet’s class for collecting 
recycling from around the school. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Litter Buster Award 
Thank you to Chloe, Holly, 
Savannah and Nevaeh for 
spending their own play time 
tiding up our yard. 

Kindness Award Winners 
Jayden and Lachlan from Taylor and Gavin’s 

Room received awards for Manners and 
Friendship—well done! 


